
We want to invite you 

and your kindergartener 

to join us for an 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Thursday, August 28 

6:00PM 

at Crater Elementary School 
 

At the social you and your kindergartener will meet your teacher 

and see the classroom.  Students can bring their school supplies 

with them.  Please see the school website for school supply lists: 

http://www.newberg.k12.or.us/antoniacrater/school-supply-lists-

2014-2015   

 

You will also receive information about student orientation that will 

take place either Tuesday, September 2nd or Wednesday, 

September 3rd.  School for all kindergarteners will begin on 

Thursday, September 4th. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please contact the school office so 

we can be sure you receive information about your child’s 

orientation. 

 

ANTONIA CRATER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Troy Fisher, Principal 

203 W Foothills Drive, Newberg, OR  97132 

503-554-4650 

WELCOME 

KINDERGARTEN PARENTS 
TO ANTONIA CRATER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 


